
Hook the loop end of 
the chain onto the 
longest bolt before you 
tighten the wing-nut 
down.

Hook the remaining end 
of the chain onto the 
small bolt of the back 
leg, or drill the attached 
screw into the wood for 
a more permanent 
attachment.
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Clamp the easel
tray and the
remaining leg
piece around the
front two legs using
the largest bolt
tto secure.
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2
Face the angled sides 
of the legs towards 
each other so that the 
top creates a triangle. 
Use the medium 
length bolt to secure.

Line up the leg halves 
based on the grooves 
cut into the wood. Use 
the shortest bolts to 
secure the leg halves 
together.

Make sure the feet are 
at the bottom of your 
easel and the drilled 
holes are at the top.
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